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This is the fourth time for me to visit Guangxi and the second time to Wangdong. 
Last time, I went to Wangdong in December. It was winter and the temperature was 
good. This time, it was summer. I expect it to be extremely hot and we may sweat a 
lot when walking outside. However, the situation was different from my expectation. 
There are less high-rise building to block the wind. We felt comfortable even when 
we exposed ourselves under the sunlight because of the cool wind. The countryside 
was a great place to live in. 
 
The former trip’s aim was to work for the construction project and this trip was to 
undergo voluntary teaching. The nature of the trip was different. It was the first time 
for me to organise this kind of voluntary teaching and I was worried. Many thing was 
uncertain and  decisions was made in a hurry. The teaching plan was not finalized 
on the day we arrived at the school because of communication difficulties between 
the school and us. However, we still managed to complete the work at last. The 
smile and tear we saw when we left the school was the greatest gift and experience 
throughout the year.  
 
After the voluntary teaching, we visited Kelu’s home and stayed a night there. It was 
a great experience for me to live in such a unique house. It was also an 
unforgettable night as we had dinner and barbecue with the villagers and observed 
the star. 


